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ooy Barsimile & U.S. Mail (626) 744-3921
The Honorable Mayor Bill Bogaard
and City Council
Office of the Mayor
100 North Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, California 91109

Re: The Allocation and Distribution of the 10% Golf Course Green
Fees Earmarked for Improvement in the Arroyo Seco

Dear Mayor Bogaard:

The purpose of this letter is to request that the City Council defer any decisions made on the
allocation and distribution of funds produced from the 10% set aside generated by Brookside Golf
Course Green fees. The Parks and Recreation Commission has not had an opportunity to analyze the
issue and would like to provide the City Council with recommendations for the use of these funds
within the Arroyo Seco.

Very truly yours,
RECREATION AND PARKS COMMISSION
IS/

Omel A. Nieves, Chair

OANujf

co: Cynthia Kurtz, City Manager

N: ity gaard.04. wpd
o0 Bob Baderian (via fax)
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